
THE POLICE CHILDREN’S CHARITY  

DEDUCTIONS FROM PAY AUTHORITY 

“Providing a helping hand if the unimaginable happens” 

The Police Children’s Charity is a registered Charity which aims to support Police families by helping to 
ease the financial pressures of bringing up children in the face of life changing circumstances. These 
circumstances could involve the loss of either parent (whether or not they are a Serving or Retired Police 
Officer) or the Police Officer parent being unable to earn an income due to illness or injury sustained on 
or off duty.  
 
Please inform your family that you have decided to contribute to The Police Children’s Charity so that 
they can access support should they require it.   
 
 Student Officer (First 12 months FREE):   Yes    No  
 

FORCE NO  
________________________________ 

PAYROLL NO 
______________________________ 

SURNAME 
________________________________ 

FORENAME (S) 
_____________________________ 

DATE OF BIRTH 
____________________________ 

DATE OF JOINING 
__________________________ 

 
HOME ADDRESS _____________________________________________________ 
 
                               _____________________________________________________ 
 
                               _____________________________________________________ 
 

POSTCODE ________________________________ 

TELEPHONE 
_______________________________ 

MOBILE 
__________________________________ 

AREA COMMAND 
__________________________ 

STATION 
_________________________________ 

EMAIL 
ADDRESS__________________________ 

N.I. NO __________________________________ 

I wish to subscribe to THE POLICE CHILDREN’S CHARITY and hereby authorise the Chief 
Constable to deduct a four weekly amount of £1.40 from my pay. 

SIGNED 
__________________________________ 

DATE 
____________________________________ 

 
❑ I agree to the use of my personal contact details to enable The Police Children’s Charity to make calls, send texts or 

emails about the vital work it does for the Police Family, it’s fundraising appeals and opportunities to support the SGPCT. 

Our Privacy Policy is available at www.thepolicechildrenscharity.org  

                 PLEASE RETURN TO THE NORTHUMBRIA POLICE FEDERATION OFFICE 

http://www.thepolicechildrenscharity.org/

